Team Selection entry

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the uncertainty of when the team selection for 2021 will take place the FFTC have decided that pre entry will not be required. If you have already entered that is fine. When we have a certainty of a date for the selection meeting we will advise. Please keep watching and be aware of the situation. The dates have been published in the earlier mail, repeated below.

We have the team selection reserve date on 11/12th July. We will leave this in place although it is highly doubtful that it will be able to proceed. Failing this, we have a fall-back date at the East Anglian Gala on 1/2nd August. If this too falls than we will postpone the team selection for 2021 until the Spring of 2021.



